Herch 17, 1955
Dear Ur. Rhoden:

Your four pleces of sculpture which
7ou vare kiad mongh to 1and ue for our
Ccurrent exhibition of works by Cendidates
For Grants 1in drt, ¥AlL be revaraed te you
on Tussdey, Hareh 22nd, by Tiomts Tresscer.

Very sincerely yours,

b Segpe-

Assistant Secretery

i, John Rhoden,
285 Elghth Avenue,
New York City



